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Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration Picnic

As advised in our latest newsletter, we will be celebrating the above on Friday 27 May with a picnic

on our field at lunchtime. Parents/carers are very welcome to attend and bring their own special
picnic. Years 3 and 4 picnic will take place from 12-12:30pm; Years 5 and 6 from 12:30-1:00pm. Gates
will open 10 minutes before.

You will be able to order a special picnic meal for your child from The Pantry but please provide a drink
of water. If your child usually has a packed lunch, you may wish to provide some special items in
celebration (no nut products please). No hot meals will be available on this day. Please also provide
a picnic rug/blanket, sun hat, sun cream and a water bottle for this event.

Children will not be required to wear uniform on the day but we would encourage them to dress in
red, white and blue!

We are also pleased to let you know that the Children’s Project have donated a free book for every
child. The Pop Up Book Hut will be open for pupils to choose their books on Jubilee Day.




